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I know people who have died from shootings in Portland, and things are only getting 

worse. We need bills that would uphold our current laws that are in place, and/or get 

people with mental health issues the help that they need.  

The 2nd Amendment is not the right to own guns and cannons. It was written so that 

the government would know what it can and cannot do. Stop overstepping with bills 

such as these. The constitution has not been amended, so do not make 

unconstitutional laws that further infringe on our rights.  


